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STATE OF NEW MEXICO 

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 

BRUCE KING 
GOVERNOR 

September 28, 1992 

POST OFFICE BOX 2088 
STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING 
SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO 87504 

(505) B27-5B00 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT NO. P-667-242-300 

Mr. B.D. Shaw 
Amoco Production Company 
200 Amoco Court 
Farmington, New Mexico 87401 

RE: VALDEZ "A" #1 MONITOR WELLS 
SAN JUAN COUNTY, NEW MEXICO 

Dear Mr. Shaw: 

The New Mexico O i l Conservation Division (OCD) has completed a 
review of Amoco's September 21, 1992 correspondence requesting 
permission t o abandon four monitor wells on Amoco's Valdez "A" #1 
location based upon laboratory analyses demonstrating the lack of 
any ground water contaminants. 

The above referenced monitor well abandonment i s hereby approved. 
The OCD requires that the monitor well casing and screen be removed 
and disposed of properly unless the landowner wishes t o r e t a i n 
possession of the monitor wells. 

Please be advised that OCD approval does not reli e v e Amoco of 
l i a b i l i t y f o r compliance with any other laws and/or regulations. 

I f you have any questions, please contact me at (505) 827-5885. 

William C. Olson 
Hydrogeologist 
Environmental Bureau 
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xc: Denny Foust, OCD Aztec Office 


